January 31, 1956

Mr, Henry Ets, Jr.
P, 0. Box 992
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Etz Brothers No. 1 Buffalo-
Lodewick in MR/ 8ec. 27-13S-
24E, Old Well Work Over (Wildcat),
Chaves Counlyy, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Etz:

I am surs you have been very husy in your attempt to clean
out and work over the above mentioned well. However, I feel that
the survey plats for this location which I reguested in my letter
to you of December 20, 1956, are long past due, and if the surveyor
in Roswell is still too busy to do the job for you, I am sure you
can get a surveyor out of Artesia as there are three or four located
here.

If the survey plats of this well location are not in this
office in the very memyr future, you will have to shut down operations.
Thanking you for your cooperation in regard to this matter, I am

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

A <,
xu A+ Hanson
Supervisor, District No. 2
LAH/kw
cct 011 Conservation Commission
Boax 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico






